From: Rob Mumford

To: HHS Exhibits
Subject: Testimony: support of HB2001
Date: Sunday, February 10, 2019 9:43:21 PM

Dear Legislators,
I’d like to state my support for HB2001. I’d love to see a denser Portland. More 3-4plexes please.

Climate change is of grave concern to me and my family and this is a step in the correct direction towards reducing

our carbon footprint.

Sincerely, Rob Mumford
SE Portland
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